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Suspicious Circumstance

Paso Robles, CA – On 02/04/2024, at approximately 0409 hours, Paso Robles Police Officers 
responded to a report of shots heard in the 100 Block of Almond Street. Officers arrived and 
located six spent casings in the roadway. No victims were located, and no bullet strikes were 
found in the area. No additional information is known at this time.

The Paso Robles Police Department takes all known threats to the community very seriously. 

This investigation is ongoing, and anyone with information is encouraged to call the Paso 

Robles Police Department at (805) 237-6464. Those Wishing to remain anonymous can 

contact Crime Stoppers at 805-549-STOP, or on the web at: 

www.sanluisobispocounty.crimestoppersweb.com 

Media Contact:  Joshua Hermanson
tle:   Ti Patrol Sergeant 

Phone: (805) 227-7413
Email:    JHermanson@prcity.com 

Paso Robles-

As this investigation is ongoing, the Paso Robles Police Department is requesting anyone

with any information regarding this incident to call the Paso Robles Police Department

immediately at (805) 237-6464.








